
MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge Replacement - Tree Removals

Planning for replacing the MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge is underway with construction

anticipated to begin in the summer of 2023. The MacKinnon Ravine Pedestrian Bridge is located

between Stony Plain Road and Summit Drive. It connects the communities of Grovener and

Crestwood, providing an easily accessible connection for those who walk, cycle and roll. Additional

information regarding construction impacts will be provided closer to the start date.

Tree removals are required as part of this project. The tree removals are anticipated to

begin in early or mid-April (weather permitting). The City of Edmonton project team has worked

closely to minimize the number of trees removed and to ensure that the construction work does

not compromise the integrity of the retained trees and vegetation within the boundary of this

project.

City-owned trees are a highly valued asset and are only removed when all other

preservation options are unsuitable. As part of the Urban Forest Management Plan, the

City will plant new trees and shrubs in the project area once construction is complete.

This work is expected to take two to five days to complete.

For more information about this project visit edmonton.ca/MacKinnonRavinePedBridge or contact

Jason Reske, Project Manager at jason.reske@edmonton.ca
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